
Letter of Protest Against Small Business 

Regulation Enforcement 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Title/Position] 

[Organization/Agency Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the enforcement of regulations that 

disproportionately impact small businesses in our community. As a small business owner, I have 

witnessed firsthand the challenges these regulations impose on our ability to thrive and serve our 

customers. 

While I understand the intention behind these regulations is to ensure safety and compliance, the 

reality is that they often create an overwhelming burden on small businesses that lack the 

resources of larger corporations. This not only affects our financial stability but also limits our 

ability to grow and contribute to the local economy. 

Moreover, many of these regulations seem to be applied unevenly, further disadvantaging small 

businesses. I urge your office to reconsider the implementation and enforcement of such 

regulations and explore more equitable solutions that support all businesses in our community. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I hope we can work towards a regulatory 

framework that fosters growth and prosperity for small businesses. I look forward to your 

response. 



Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


